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When will the Oregon Governor and Senate get tired of trying to control and take 

over every aspect of Oregonians lives?!  Rural citizens spend thousands on our 

private wells for repair, maintenance, and safety, and the government does not spend 

a penny towards those costs.  Regardless of how you dress up this invasive bill, it is 

obviously setting up the framework for future regulation and taxation, and crosses the 

line into our personal freedom and autonomy, and literally crosses the line onto our 

private property.  The Oregon legislature would tax the clouds themselves for making 

rain if they could.  We do not want a state monitor system on our land and will move 

first - taking our hardworking, much-needed professional skills and work ethic with us!   

Please vote no on this terrible bill, 

Dave and Joyce Engberg 

La Pine, Oregon 


